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Dates For Your Diary 

Tower Bridge
7th February- Safer Internet Day 

8th February - NSPCC Day

1st March- Parent and Pupil Review meetings

10th March - Year 2 Class Assembly (Friday)

16th March - Year 1 Class Assembly (Thursday)

23rd March - Reception Class Assembly (Thursday)

Robert Browning
7th February- ‘Safety’ Day including Safer Internet Day

8th February - NSPCC Day

1st March- Parent and Pupil Review meetings

10th March - Year 2 Class Assembly (Friday)

23rd March - Reception Class Assembly (Thursday)

30th March - Year 1 Class Assembly (Thursday)

Snowsfields
7th February - Safer Internet Day

8th February - NSPCC Day 

1st March - Parent &  Pupil Review meetings

8th March - Year 2/ Orange class assembly - 2:55pm

17th March - Year 1/ Red class assembly - 2:55pm

22nd March - Reception/ Butterfly class assembly 

Term Dates - 2022 - 2023

Spring term

Wednesday 4 January - Friday 10 February 2023

Half Term Monday 13 February - Friday 17 February 

2023

Monday 20 February – Friday 31 March 2023 

Summer term

Tuesday 18 April  - Friday 26 May 2023 

Half Term Monday 29 May - Friday 2 June 2023

Monday 5 June - Friday 21 July 2023

Parents, please add the 2022-2023 term dates to 

your diaries. Term time holidays will not be 

authorised.

Dear Parents, 

The class assemblies were wonderful again this 

week, your children show such confidence when 

speaking to a full hall of parents, teachers and 

peers.

It is a busy week next week as we look forward to 

lots of learning about keeping safe. Safer Internet 

Day is on Tuesday 7th February, your children will 

bring home their AUP (Acceptable User Policy), 

please  talk to them about this because it shows 

the rules we expect the children to follow online 

both at school and at home. You can find 

resources for parents here: 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-

resource/parents-and-carers

On Wednesday 8th February it is our NSPCC 

Fundraiser at Snowsfields and Robert Browning

the School Council would like the children in each 

class to wear an item of clothing or accessory in 

their class colour e.g. Red class wears something 

red and donate £1 to the NSPCC.  Nursery and 

Reception and Rainbow classes can wear lots of 

different colours! 

At Tower Bridge the School Council would like all 

the children to wear green and donate £1 to the 

NSPCC. Thank you for all your support with this 

fundraiser.

Please take a look at page 7 of the newsletter for a 

Road Safety poster to share with your child. 

Children are never too young or old to be 

reminded of how they need to stay safe when 

crossing the road. 

Have a restful weekend and we look forward to 

seeing you on Monday, gates open at  8:45 am. 

We are looking forward to seeing how many 

children have earned a yellow wristband by the 

end of this half term for coming to school every 

day on time!

https://twitter.com/PrimaryRobert
https://twitter.com/SNSPrimary
https://twitter.com/tbprimary
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers


https://twitter.com/Butterfly_TB
https://twitter.com/Butterfly_TB
https://twitter.com/CaterpillarTb
https://twitter.com/CaterpillarTb
https://twitter.com/TBRedClass
https://twitter.com/TBRedClass
https://twitter.com/TBOrangeClassY2
https://twitter.com/TBOrangeClassY2
https://twitter.com/TBYellowClassY3
https://twitter.com/TBYellowClassY3
https://twitter.com/TBGreenClassY4
https://twitter.com/TBGreenClassY4
https://twitter.com/TBBlueClassY5
https://twitter.com/TBBlueClassY5
https://twitter.com/TBPurpleClassY6
https://twitter.com/TBPurpleClassY6


Robert Browning Primary School

We have seen lots of great maths learning across the school- can you tell what 

the children are learning? 

Thank you Blue Class for your fantastic 

assembly last  week. We loved 

hearing about your learning. 

Year 1 will be having a superhero day on 10th February. 

The children can come in dressed as their favourite superhero!

Thank you Green Class for your fantastic 

assembly on Thursday. We loved 

hearing about your learning too!

Green Class had a brilliant trip 

to the Horniman Museum

Have you completed your 

homework project? Look at 

these fantastic projects from 

Reception!



FROST FAIRS

Blue class are learning about the 

history of the River Thames. 

They analysed this primary 

source and discovered that  frost 

fairs used to be held on the 

frozen River Thames between 

1600 and 1814! There were food 

stalls and games being played 

on the thick ice.

Road Safety 

Advice

Children should always be 

accompanied by and hold hands 

with a trusted adult when they are 

near a road, particularly when they 

are crossing the road. Although the 

onus is on the motorist to look out 

for pedestrians, it can be difficult 

sometimes to see smaller children, 

especially when reversing, so take 

extra care. Never let your child go 

near a road alone, even with an 

older child. Please discuss with 

your child the road safety poster 

saved on page 7.

Scooters and Bikes

Please can you remind your 

children not to ride their 

scooters and  bikes in the 

playground. Thank you.

MUMMIFICATION

Yellow class have been 

exploring the process of 

mummification. They 

mummified tomatoes in 

a similar way and they 

are looking forward to 

finding out what 

happens in 2 weeks.

Uniform Swap Shop

The next uniform swap shop 

will take place on Wednesday 

8th February 8:45 - 9:15 am in 

the playground.

Published Poets
Congratulations to the children 

from Blue class who we are in 

awe of. Their poems have been 

published at the age of 9 and 10!

The Cacao Beans Trail

Green class researched how the sacred 

Cacao beans arrived to Europe in the 

16th century and found out about the 

devastating consequences of its 

‘discovery’.

Isambard Kingdom Brunel

Red class have been learning about 

the famous engineer I K Brunel and 

the impact he had on people’s lives. 

They designed their own inventions to 

improve human lives.

Thank you to Green 

class, who shared their 

knowledge of The 

Romans and reminded 

us of what we can thank 

the Romans for today.

Thank you also to the 

teaching team and the 

year 4 parents too!



Reading 

Raffle 

Winners

S  - Striving to Improve!
Reading 

Raffle 

Winners

Times Tables Rock 

Stars!

Our Value this 

week is: 

resilience

Reading Raffle Winners
R - Resilience and 

responsibility encouraged



Overall whole school attendance for 
week beginning 23/1/2023: 93.8%

1st Place Attendance: Y6     
1st Place Punctuality: Y6 

Absence Lates Total 

Year 1 12.5 18 200

Year 2 19 20 50

Year 3 10 14 175

Year 4 1 13 200

Year 5 4 9 625

Year 6 0 0 600

Absence Lates Total

Year 1 14 8 95.33%

Year 2 19 8 90%

Year 3 14 3 95.17%

Year 4 5 9 98.08%

Year 5 9 8 95.91%

Year 6 15 4 95%

Overall whole school attendance 
for week beginning: 23/1/2023: 

95.13%

1st Place Attendance: Y4   
1st Place Punctuality: Y3

Absence Lates Total 

Year 1 26 1 325

Year 2 16 8 50

Year 3 16 7 250

Year 4 25 11 75

Year 5 5 1 525

Year 6 7 6 300

Overall whole school attendance for 
week beginning: 23/1/2023: 93.53%

1st Place Attendance: Y5 
1st Place Punctuality:  Y1 &Y5









Southwark 2030 is your chance to help shape the future of our borough. We want to bring people 

together, from all parts of our community, to talk about and help decide the place we all want 

Southwark to be by 2030. There are lots of ways to get involved in Southwark 2030. Please join in!

What are the Southwark 2030 Conversations?

We know Southwark is a borough of strength, resilience, and ambition. We have shown that 

when we work together as people, communities and organisations we can face big challenges 

and do great things in our borough so that's why we want to hear from you!

We are running a series of in depth Conversations where, over the course of half a day, we 

want to hear your hopes for what you want Southwark to look, feel and be like in 2030. For 

example, what would you like your local neighbourhood to look like and how would you like to 

be involved in your community? We want to understand what you think we all need to do to 

achieve these ambitions and hear your ideas about how we can do that.

The sessions will be fun, creative and refreshments will be provided. If you are selected to 

attend you will also receive a £20 voucher to thank you for your time.

Please note that places for the Conversations are limited to 50 people per event so whilst we 

hope to allocate you a space this may not be possible. The Southwark 2030 team will be in 

touch via email to confirm if you have been allocated a space.

Click below for more information on the Southwark 2030 website.

https://consultations.southwark.gov.uk/southwark2030/
https://consultations.southwark.gov.uk/southwark2030/
https://consultations.southwark.gov.uk/southwark2030/
https://consultations.southwark.gov.uk/southwark2030/
https://consultations.southwark.gov.uk/southwark2030/





